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Actions Speak
 

Heroes Abound at SVH During Pandemic 

 
We value living here in Sonoma Valley--our
community is special--and we show up for each
other in good times and in times of crisis.  Now,
more than ever, we are all reminded of the
importance of having our local hospital, filled
with excellent physicians and staff who are
meeting the demands required of them during
this unprecedented pandemic.
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Endless hours have been committed by medical
and support staff to address the needs
presented by the COVID-19 outbreak, as well
as to prepare for the surge that has been
projected.  These people are who we turn to in
our time of need, and the Hospital Foundation
applauds them and their tireless efforts.  We are
all neighbors, and the Valley thrives when we
are each at our best.
 

Our hospital has committed significant
resources already toward this unforeseeable
situation, and will need to do more, along with
the reality of expected revenue losses from
having to suspend all elective procedures. You
can help by contributing to the Foundation
today--click here.  Thank you for your support
of our hospital!

 
Find out more about the hospital's response to

the pandemic here.

Celebration of Women Event
CHANGES

 
For all of the obvious reasons, we are unable to
hold our annual Celebration of Women
luncheon as planned. 
 
We will instead do a virtual event on the May
14th date; one that honors Nancy Cline and Dr.
Yong Liu for their commitment to our hospital
and community, recognizes our generous
sponsors, and helps to raise the funds needed
for Sonoma Valley Hospital to provide the best
possible Women's Health and Wellness
services.
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Stay tuned for our May 14th roll-out, and
thank you for your continued support!

How CARES Act Impacts
Charitable Giving For 2020

 

Friday, March 27, the Congress passed and the
President signed into law the Coronavirus Aid,
Relief, and Economic Security (CARES)
Act, a $2 trillion economic stimulus package.

Suspends the 60 percent adjusted
gross income limitation for individuals'
charitable contributions for the year
2020. 

In a typical year, individuals can only take a
charitable deduction of up to 60 percent of
their adjusted gross income, no matter how
much they give. For 2020, there is no limit,
making cash contributions fully deductible.
 
The new deduction is for gifts that go to a
public charity, such as the Hospital
Foundation. 
 
Find complete information at the Association of
Fundraising Professionals website.
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Inspiring Support For Sonoma Valley Hospital
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Sonoma Valley Hospital Foundation

and helping to ensure quality health care for the Valley!
  
Contact Information
Executive Director
Dave Pier
dpier@sonomavalleyhospital.org
707.935.5070
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